
Knights of Columbus Meeting  
Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175 

March 20, 2012 
The Council was called to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
The roll of officers was noted as follows (P – Present; A – Absent): 

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) P Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) P Inside Guard (Tony McCauley) A 

Grand Knight (John Fruin) P Treasurer (Tim Abel) P Outside Guard (Terry Cochran) P 

Deputy Grand Knight (Joe Klingler) A Lecturer (Dan Hunt) P Trustee (Jim Woodward) A 

Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) P Advocate (Jeff Lopez) P Trustee (Kevin Cook) A 

Recorder (Luke Filosa) P Warden (Mark Rayburn) P Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) A 

 
The Opening Prayer was the “Our Father”. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members, and family members present. 
 
The following committees reported: 
 

 Joe Denman reported: 
o Our council will hold our annual clean-up of the parish grounds on Holy Saturday, April 7, 

2012 starting at 9:00 am.  An email to all members has been sent with the list of duties 
we need to accomplish. 

o The annual Men’s March with Bishop Jenky will be held on Saturday, April 14, 2012 
along the riverfront.  The parish has donated 50% to the cost of the bus to Peoria and 
our council will pay the other 50% of the cost for the bus.  A link to the flyer follows: 
http://www.cdop.org/pages/EEventDetailAttachment.aspx?ID=247 

 
Under Good of the Order: 

 Plaques were presented to Brothers Bill Walsh and Jim Kruse for their continued financial 
support of Newman Apostolic Fund. 

 Welcome to our newest member Brad Ballinger 
 
Lecturer Dan Hunt introduced Monsignor Jerry who gave a presentation to Knights and family members 
of his trip to visit the school our parish has made donations to help build in Uganda.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
 
Luke Filosa, Recorder 

http://www.cdop.org/pages/EEventDetailAttachment.aspx?ID=247

